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THE CENTER

at Sierra Health Foundation

February 27, 2024

Shelly Davis

Director

Siskiyou County Public Health Department
sdavis@co.siskiyou.ca.us
jskillen(@co.siskiyou.ca.us

Re: Intent to Contract
Dear Shelly Davis:

The Center at Sierra Health Foundation intends to contract with the Siskiyou County Public
Health Department for the period January 1, 2024, to June 30, 2027, to provide community harm
reduction services through the California Overdose Prevention and Harm Reduction Initiative
(COPHRI), a four-year program established by the California Budget Act of 2023-2024 through
the California Department of Public Health. You will be invited to apply for up to $630,000 of
funding over the 42-month project period, or an average of $15,000 per month. Please note that
while we expect funding to be available for the full term, funding is contingent on allocation of
funds in the state budget, which is determined on an annual basis.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Matt Curtis, Managing Director
for Health Equity and Access (mcurtis@sierrahealth.org).

Sincerely,
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Joan Kassis

Interim Managing Director Contracts and Compliance
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